
From: Mears, David 

Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2012 10:12 PM 

To: MacLean, Alex; Recchia, Chris; Markowitz, Deb 

Subject: Quick note re: permit reform 

 

Put this in the category of things you probably already know and that I am sharing just in case: 

Dawn Francis approached me today to offer to help if we need it with the permit appeals 

legislation. The chamber is supportive of the record review approach. I discussed briefly with her 

to make sure the chamber would still be okay with the concepts we are putting forth given that 

we are really talking about a modified record review. She seemed to get it. Dawn has been 

talking with Warren Coleman which is a good thing I think. In a brief conversation with Warren 

earlier this week, it was clear that he has a good understanding of the issues.  


